Bourne Elsea Park Churc of England Primary Academy

As part of the transition arrangements to Reception we are delighted
to invite you to our -

Curriculum Evening

on
ik Tuesday 26th September ,
A at 5.00 p.m.

X =" inyour child's Reception classroom &7

The Reception team will be delighted to share details of different aspects of the curriculum
with a focus on learning fo read. .

Access to school will be via the front office.

Please note that the meeting is suitable for parents and carers only.



